Walden Lake Quarterly Crime Report
January 1st through March 31st, 2024

During the Months of January, February, and March 2024, the Plant City Police
Department responded to several medical calls in the Walden Lake Subdivisions along
with calls for service that were not criminal in nature.

January Criminal Calls:

Kipling Ave.- Officers responded to a residence about a simple battery domestic violence
complaint. The suspect was arrested and transported to the Orient Road Jail.

Griffin Blvd.- Officers conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle and arrested the driver for
Driving Under the Influence (DUI). The suspect was transported to the Orient Road Jail.

Golf Lake Dr.- Officers responded to a residence about a death investigation. The death
was not criminal in nature.

February Criminal Call:
Master Way- Officers responded to a residence to assist the Florida Department of
Children and Families about a reported child abuse case. The abuse was unfounded by

the State and officers.

Sandalwood Dr.- Officers responded to a residence about an unknown suspect causing
criminal mischief damage to the victim’s vehicle.

Redbud Circle- Officers responded to a residence for a complaint of theft of the victim’s
jewelry.

March Criminal Call:

Longfellow Dr.- Officers responded to a residence about the theft of a video gaming
console. The theft was investigated by the Criminal Investigations Unit Detectives.

Paddock Dr.- Officers went to a residence to investigate the theft of a cellular telephone.

E. Timberland Dr.- Officers went to a residence and arrested a suspect for violation of a
Domestic Violence Injunction. The suspect was transported to the Orient Road Jail.



